
	

	

  
 

THE DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY AND BIOCHEMISTRY AT 
THE UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND, BALTIMORE COUNTY 

INVITES YOU TO ATTEND OUR 
 

VIRTUAL GRADUATE SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE 
ON SEPTEMBER 24TH, 2021 

 

Program 

3.00 – 3.45 Welcome, Department Overview, Overview of Application Process, Overview 
of Graduate Program, Virtual Department Tour  

3.45 – 4.45  Meet our Faculty 

 These 15-Minutes Break-out Sessions with Individual Faculty Are a Great 
Way to Learn More About Research in Chemistry & Biochemistry 

4.45 – 5.15  What Goes into a Graduate School Application? 

Find Out How to Prepare an Application for Graduate Program in 
Chemistry & Biochemistry During This Mini-Workshop 

5.15 – 5.45  Meet with Current Graduate Students and Alumni  

This is a Chance to Ask Our Current Students About Their Experience and 
Alumni About Starting Their Career Paths at UMBC and Learn More 
About Careers in Chemistry & Biochemistry 
  

Spots are limited. To register or ask questions contact Dr. Marcin Ptaszek 
(mptaszek@umbc.edu) 

 

THIS EVENT WILL BE HELD FROM 3-5:45 PM  
(ON WEBEX) 

To Learn More About Our Department, Visit Us At https://chemistry.umbc.edu/ 


